
 

 

Friday 8th August 25 
 
This Sunday: 

 10.30am - Prayer Ɵme, with coffee served from 10.15am 

 11am – Jonny preaches on “Why gather on Sunday?” and we share communion together 

 12.15pm – tea and coffee 

 6.30pm – Willie preaches the first message from a new series in 1 Kings. 

 

Holiday Club and Legacy take place next week! Please conƟnue to pray for all involved as they give up their 
Ɵme to share the gospel during the week! In Holiday Club in the mornings the children will be aƩending 
“Heroes Academy” and will learn through stories from Marks’ Gospel that Jesus is the greatest hero, and the 
only one we really need. 
Huge thanks for all the donaƟons for snacks for the week – we’ve probably got enough now so if you’ve not 
already bought something to donate please don’t add it to your list for the weekend! 
To mark the end of the week of outreach, we will be hosƟng a joint Holiday Club service, with friends from 
Gilcomston and Bon Accord Churches aƩending, and an invitaƟon going out to all the families aƩending 
Holiday Club during the week. The service will be at 11am on Sunday 17th in Hebron. 

 

Over the course of July we have heard news from various mission partners in our morning services. You can 
catch up with some of these on the Sunday service livestream links but we will have a summary of 
informaƟon for you in our newsleƩers over the coming weeks. If you would like to contribute towards our 
£8000 target for the Mission Appeal you can do so by making a bank transfer to the church account (marked 
Mission Appeal), by cash or cheque in a marked envelope in the box in the church foyer, use the church 
website giving page, or use the card reader in the church foyer. 

 

Stephen Porter moves into his flat this week and officially takes up his role as Pastor-in-Training at Hebron on 
Sunday 17thAugust. Pray for him this week and in the coming weeks as he seƩles in to Aberdeen and 
Hebron. 

 

There is a plan for a men’s walk up Clachnaben on Saturday the 30th of August (rescheduled from June!) This 
is a moderate hillwalk which should take 3-4 hours, and we'll be starƟng the climb itself at 10am. If you are 
interested in going along, please sign up at www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/walk 

 

Donside Community Church are seeking applicants for a Youth Worker role: “The Youth Worker will play a 
crucial role in supporƟng and nurturing school-age children in the Tillydrone community. Working with 
Donside Community Church and the Lighthouse Project, the Youth Worker will develop and coordinate a 



variety of programmes, acƟviƟes, and groups. The goal is to connect with children and young people, share 
the ChrisƟan gospel, and help young ChrisƟans grow.” Pray with them for a successful appointment for this 
work. If you know of anyone who may be interested you can pass on the document aƩached to this email. 

 

SU Scotland are holding a training day for all those interested or involved with SU Groups in schools in the 
North East and Shetland. It takes place at The Mission church on Saturday 30th August from 9am. There will 
be various workshops and speakers throughout the morning, as well as coffee and pastries! Email 
pamela.sloan@suscotland.org.uk to register your aƩendance. 

 

The Fisherman's Mission Praise Night takes place this week. It is to be held at the SalvaƟon Army Citadel on 
Tuesday 12th August at 7pm and all are welcome to go along. 

 

 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
  

  

 

 
 


